
  

 

27th May, 2016 
 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Well done to the children and staff of Years 4 and 6 for yesterday’s magnificent 
May Procession.  I have lost count of the number of compliments passed on to 
me by those who were present.  Thanks also to the Y5 choir and Mr Dolan for 
their lovely singing.  Thanks to Fr Martin and Joan Palmer for making us so 
welcome at St Joseph’s Church.  Thanks also to the parents and the PTFA 
committee for their donations of flowers. 
 
Well done to Y2 who have been working hard on their national assessments 
during May.  We are very proud of all of them. 
 
We won’t be seeing Mrs Morris for a while.  She starts her maternity leave 
today.  We wish her and her husband Joe every blessing for the safe delivery 
of their baby.  Miss Marnie Kelly will teach the class in her absence. 
 
We recently appointed Mrs Jamie Buckley as Cook in Charge.  We wish her 
every happiness in her job here. The completion date for the kitchen will be 
Friday 10

th
 June.  After a period of staff training it will be officially opened by 

Bill Esterson MP on Friday 17
th
 June and operational from Monday 20

th
 June. 

 
Thanks to the parents who attended this week’s national phonics screening 
meeting.  We hope you found it informative. 
 
We held our meeting for the parents of children starting in Reception in 
September on Tuesday night.  It was great to see a mixture of new and familiar 
faces. 
 
There will be an opportunity to meet bestselling novelist and Holby City script 
writer, Anna McPartlin, at Crosby Library on Thursday 23rd June (12.30pm.). 
There will be tea & cakes, only £1.50 per ticket. Booking essential, pick up 
your ticket at Crosby Library!  Tickets are available at Crosby Library at the 
cost of £1.50 (tea and cakes included in the price).  Booking is essential.   
 
Log on to www.ursulineprimary.co.uk to find out our most recent award 
winners: 

Bronze, Silver & Gold Award; 
Class of the Week; 

Mathematicians’ Award; 
Improved Presentation Award; 

Designers’, Musicians, Linguists’ and Geographers’ Awards; 
Bucket Fillers of the Week Award. 

 
You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary  
 
On behalf of the staff may I wish you and your families an enjoyable break.  
School re-opens on Monday 6

th
 June. 

 

 
Mark McQueen  

Head Teacher 

 

 

Forthcoming 

Events 

 
Tuesday 7th June 

Y2 visit to Liverpool 

Museum 

 

Wednesday 8th June 

Y6 Kwik Cricket 

(Northern Cricket Club) 

 

Thursday 9th June 

Y6 Transition Assembly 

(Sacred Heart) 

 

Friday 10th June 

 Y5/6 Quad Kids 

(Litherland Park) 

 Y6 Kwik Cricket 

(Northern Cricket 

Club) 

 

Week Commencing 

Monday 13th June 

 National Phonics 

Screening (Y1 and Y2 

re-take) 

 Y3, 4 5 school tests 

 

Thursday 16th June 

PTFA Fathers’ Day Stall 

 

Friday 17th June 

Official opening of new 

kitchen by Bill Esterson 

MP 

 

Monday 20th June 

 New kitchen open and 

operational 

 All parents and 

children notified of 

new classes for next 

school year 

 

For further dates/school 

information please see 

our website 

www.ursulineprimary.co.uk 

or follow us on Twitter 

@ursulineprimary 
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